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Our nation is experiencing heart wrenching pain. We now must look deep inside 

each and every one of us for answers and to determinedly follow a path to 

overcome the senseless racism and prejudice that once again has become so 

frighteningly apparent in America following the tragic death of George Floyd in 

Minneapolis. 

The American Seniors Housing Association fully supports all the peaceful protests 

and other platforms and voices that are forcing America to recognize and respond 

to the outcry for social justice and racial equality. We must channel the outrage by 

relentlessly pursuing meaningful change in police department reforms and the 

criminal justice system.  

  

  

 


